
Letter 4: Acceptance of Water Use Licence Application

Enquiries: Mr C Abrahams
Telephone: 0233468031
Ref. No: WU14912 

Ms. M Burger
Long Island Trading 44 (Pty) Ltd
P.O. Box 9087  George
6530

Dear Ms. M Burger,

ACCEPTANCE OF WATER USE LICENCE APPLICATION MADE IN TERMS OF SECTION 
40 OF THE NATIONAL WATER ACT, 1998 (ACT 36 of 1998), Breede Gouritz - Worcester.

The Department of Water and Sanitation hereby wish to inform you that you met all requirements. 
Your water use licence application submitted to the Department on 29 Nov 2019 has been 
accepted for further processing.

Should the Department require additional information during the processing of your water use 
licence application, you will be notified in writing. Failure to submit the requested additional 
information may lead to the rejection of your water use licence application. Enquiries with regard 
to the processing of your water use licence application can be made with Mr C Abrahams at 
telephone number 0233468031.

Yours faithfully,

Recommend
Comments:

I, Mr Jan Van Staden (Acting CEO: BGCMA) herewith electronically sign this 
document. Electronic Signature key : 5040699557638107509
Director: Institutional Establishment 
Date: May 6 2020 2:15PM
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